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Carleo, Katie

From: esmagnus . <esmagnus@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 10:37 AM
To: Carleo, Katie
Subject: Community Feedback on Wolf Ranch Development Proposal

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. 
DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!  

Dear Katie,  
 
I am submitting for the record for the July 23, 2019 public hearing on the Wolf Ranch Master Plan 
Development Proposal the community feedback below. 
 
Posted Monday, July 15, 2019 on NextDoor.com, the poll below highlights the general sentiment of the Wolf 
Ranch community concerning this amendment.  
 
As you can see, the poll has collected the feedback of 86 people, the majority of whom oppose the development 
proposal. A very small percentage, 4%, approve. 
 
I request that this information is shared at the next public hearing on July 23, 2019 and is taken into 
consideration during the hearing and future hearings and discussions about this proposal. 
 

 


